LSJRSD.0012

From: Daniel Smith <Danbosmith@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 3:34 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water Rights

Waterboard Appointees,

When is the board going to listen to the overwhelming responses against your politically motivated water grab? The
science doesn’t support your decision nor does the public. Your small political group is trying to make central California
the next Owens Valley. How else do you explain your decision that is not supported by the public or most importantly
the science. Remember you were appointed based upon political influence, not because any of you actually understand
what water rights are or who they belong to, or more importantly how water actually flows. There are no natural rivers
from central or Northern California to Southern California. Just the mess all of you have created. Stop the Water Grab.

Daniel Smith
3340 E N Bear Creek
Merced Ca 95340

Sent from my iPad





